

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

13th October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

"Micro-Forest" School Sessions

We are excited to tell you that our "Micro-Forest School" sessions are re-starting. The sessions will consist of an afternoon where the children will do outdoor activities, have fun in the mud lab and toast marshmallows around our fire pit.

The dates for year 4 are as follows:-

Wednesday 14th October - 4L

Wednesday I Ith November - 40

Wednesday 21st October - 4W

The sessions will be run by both the class teachers and Mrs Grier who is an approved camp fire leader.

We would ask that on the days your child is due to participate you send them into school in non uniform with spare shoes/wellies for them to change into enabling them to participate fully in the activities without the worry of getting their uniform/usual shoes dirty & muddy.

Should you have any questions or queries then please feel free to ask your child's class teacher or Mrs Grier.

Kind regards

Annie Knoupe

Headteacher



















